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Upcoming dates 

  To help our working parents we have added the dates for the
school year to our website

*Please note, we are currently looking at these dates as they fall in the
week of the new strike action

17th November Children in Need 
23rd November Year 5 Assembly, JCP Hall, 14.00 

24th November Reports 
27th November 4P Clarinet concert, 9.15 - 9.45, Music Room

28th November 4J French Horn concert,  9.15 - 9.45, Music Room
4th December Year 3 Swim Gala, Langford, PM
6th December Year 4 Swim Gala, Langford, PM
6th December Reception Nativity, Hall, 13.30
7th December Reception Nativity, Hall, 9.15

8th December Christmas Jumper Day 
12th December Key Stage 2 Carol Service, 

Methodist Church, 18.00 *
14th December Year 2 Production of 

The Angel Who Nearly Missed it All, Hall, 13.30 * 
15th December Year 2 Production of 

The Angel Who Nearly Missed it All, Hall, 9.15 *
18th December Year 1 Singing Around the Christmas Tree, Hall, 9.00 

19th December Christmas Party Day and last day of term

10th November 2023

https://jcp.sch.je/events


Headteacher’s Message

It has been lovely to
welcome all children back to
school after the storm last
week. All of the children

were very keen to talk about
their experiences and every

teacher made sure that
every child who wanted to

speak about their
experiences had the
opportunity to do so.

Mrs Gray took this photo of a lovely 
double rainbow at school earlier this week!



Headteacher’s Message
(continued)

The pick up and drop off trial has so far been a great
success; our College caretaker Joe (who oversees the

carpark) reports that the reduced number of cars going
into the carpark has made a difference to the overall

flow. 

I am pleased that a significant number of parents have
asked to be added to the trial during the last week. We

are keen to extend but need to review the current
procedures and increase our staffing capacity to

accommodate more families.

 We will be in contact with parents when we are in a
position to extend.

The proposed strike days for next week have been
postponed to the week beginning the 11th December. We
will update parents with any changes to our Christmas

plans as soon as we are able.



Friday 17th November is Children in Need Day. All
children are invited to come dressed in spotty

attire/non-uniform with a suggested donation of
£1. We have got a range of exciting activities

planned for the day to support this worthy cause.
We are holding a raffle to win a giant Pudsey

bear. There are two giant Pudsey bears to win one
for each Key Stage. 

Raffle tickets are on
sale priced at 50 pence

each. 

Key Stage 1 are also holding a
colouring competition to win a

smaller Pudsey bear. There is a
prize for Reception, Key Stage 1.
The colouring competition costs 50
pence to enter and needs to be
handed in by Thursday 16th

November. We will also be creating
a path of coins on the Friday – so

please bring in any loose coins if you
have any to spare. 



JCP Ballot Reception 2025      

The ballot draw for Reception 2025 took place on
Tuesday 7th November. Letters to confirm the

outcome of the ballot have been sent out
electronically to all registered parents today from

our online platform Admissions +

Please check your spam/junk folders if you have not
received your letter. 

Please contact our Registrar, Kate Robertson
k.robertson@jcg.sch.je if you have not received

your letter  

mailto:k.robertson@jcg.sch.je


Music Clubs

Friday 8-8.45am in the music room 

Ukulele
Monday 3-4pm in Year 5 

Strings Ensemble 
Tuesday 12.30-12.55pm, music room, packed lunch please 

Senior Choir
Tuesday 3-4pm in the Hall

 
Wind Ensemble 

Wednesday 12.30-12.55pm, music room, packed lunch please

Junior Choir
Thursday Year 3&4, 12.30 - 12.55pm,music room, packed lunch please  

Orchestra 



Please note that PE Clubs have now changed
to Group B for the following:

Year 3 and 4 Netball (Friday 12.00-12.30)
Year 5 Netball (Thursday 3.00-4.15)

Year 5 and 6 Football (Wednesday 3.00-
4.15)

Year 2 Multisports and Year 6 Netball
remain unchanged.

PE Club Reminder



You could win a FREE term whilst supporting
our current students. Just 200 tickets are
available at £35 each. There is no limit to
the number of tickets you can purchase.
These tickets sell out every year so don’t

delay or you could miss out! 

 To purchase your raffle tickets to win a
FREE school term, please click on the

following link to purchase your tickets  

https://shop.jerseycollege.je/products/scho
ol-fee-raffle-summer-november-2023  

Jersey College Foundation Raffle
- Win a Free Term 

 Closing date 
Tuesday 14th November 

https://shop.jerseycollege.je/products/school-fee-raffle-summer-november-2023
https://shop.jerseycollege.je/products/school-fee-raffle-summer-november-2023

